Meridian Township officials have announced the extended closure of
Township offices, in light of Governor Gretchen Whitmer’s extension of the
“Stay Home, Stay Safe” Executive Order to slow the spread of COVID-19.
Township offices will remain closed through Thursday, May 28th and will
tentatively reopen on Friday, May 29th.

Adult Sports and Youth Sports are postponed until further notice. Youth
Soccer has been canceled. Refunds or credits will be issued to those who
previously registered. Township park playgrounds, and bathrooms are closed
until further notice. Athletic fields and courts are now open.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.
Keeping the community and staff safe and healthy is our top priority.



